

13 June 2023

Our ref: SR/GM

Dear parent/carer,

I trust you are well and enjoying the lovely hot, summer weather.

With Session 2023/24 underway, once again, I ask for your support to ensure your child is wearing school uniform at Beath.

White shirt and school tie - the white shirt is perfect for these hot days!

A number of young people have been asking if they can wear shorts to school - the answer is yes, but please make them black and not skintight.

Let's hope this braw spell continues!

Many thanks,

Steve Ross Rector

Beath High School

Foulford Road, Cowdenbeath, KY4 9BH

Stephen Ross, Rector